

## NEWTON PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT

246 Dudley Rd, Newton, MA 02459 Office: (617) 796-1500 Fax: (617) 796-1512 TDD/TTY: (617) 796-1089



May 14, 2018

Dear Abutters of the Levingston Cove at Crystal Lake:

The City has retained the services of Weston & Sampson to design a renovation plan for Levingston Cove at Crystal Lake. There are currently three proposed designs. A Community Meeting is scheduled Wednesday May 30 at 7pm in Drucker Auditorium at the Newton Free Library. Comments from the public are welcome at this time.

To review the proposal please goes to the following web address: <a href="http://www.newtonma.gov/civicax/filebank/documents/89656">http://www.newtonma.gov/civicax/filebank/documents/89656</a>

Should you have any questions, call the Recreation Office at 617-796-1510 or e-mail Robin McLaughlin, at <a href="mailto:parks@newtonma.gov">parks@newtonma.gov</a>.

Sincerely,

Robert J. DeRubeis, Parks & Recreation Commissioner